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2024 TRAC Projects

This project will widen US 33 from 
4 lanes to 6 lanes between I-270 
and Diley Rd. Other work includes 
improvements at the interchange 
of I-270/US 33 and replacing two 
existing, at-grade intersections 
at US 33/Bixby Rd. and US 33/
Rager Rd. with a grade-separated 
interchange at Bixby Rd./Rager Rd. 
will be removed by converting the 
intersection to two cul-de-sacs on 
either side of US 33. 

Project Name: FRA/FAI-33-
22.99/0.00

Common Name: US 33 Southeast 
Corridor

Sponsor: ODOT District 6

ODOT Project ID: 121811

MORPC MTP Project: Yes

Competitive Advantage Project: 
Yes

Total Project Cost: $154 million

Current TRAC Status: Tier II - 
Development

Requested TRAC Status: Tier 1 - 
Construction 

County: Franklin, Fairfield

ODOT District: District 6

Jurisdictions: Columbus, Groveport, 
Canal Winchester, Violet Twp, 
Madison Twp., Truro Twp. 

Routes: US 33, Bixby Rd., Rager Rd. 

Complete
6/1/2019

N/A

In Progress
6/16/2025 (est.)

Not Started
6/28/2026 (est.)

In Progress
10/1/2024 (est.)

Not Started
6/28/2026 (est.)

Not Started
11/32025 (est.)

ODOT District 6 is requesting to 
move to Tier I status and requests 
$145 million for Construction in 
fiscal year 2026. 

US 33 Southeast Corridor


